From: Karen Berry [mailto:karenberry.pi@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2014 2:52 PM

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission

Subject: Protect West Hayden Island

I agree with Portland Audubon that:

The City should not convert critical natural areas or openspaces to
industrial use. If the City needs more industrial land, it should focus
on cleaning up its 900 acres of brownfields, intensifying use of its
industrial land base, and prevent organizations like the Port of
Portland from converting existing industrial lands to other uses in
order to make a profit

Karen Berry, 3124 N. E. 24th Ave., Portland 97212



